
  

The Future of MO Aquatics Begins With Pool Opening  

By: Andria Alves  

Our Mission Oak pool was introduced on February 25th at our opening ceremony. There 

was a tremendous turnout of around 150 parents, athletes, staff, and students; along with 

important members of the tulare community.  

The event began with our district’s superintendent giving a speech with principal Carasco 

and students shortly after.  

A ribbon was cut to signify the commencement of the pool’s availability for events like 

practices, meets, tournaments, championships and so on. The culmination of the event was our 

student athletes jumping in the pool and showing off their abilities that will only prosper in the 

future of our new pool. 

 Swim head coach Mrs. Moya is excited for the opportunities the new pool will give to 

our program.  

“To me it means growth, legacy for us to have access to our own space to grow and 

display our program as something bigger now is an exciting new chapter and I can't wait!” Moya 

said. 

 


